
Sic’
Meyers, Robert COE

To: jscrowell©onecrow.org
Subject: RE: written opinion for csbe certification

Mr. Crowell,

There is no conflict of interest under the County Conflict of Interest
and Code of Ethics Ordinance that would prevent a former employee from
seeking CSBE certification from the County Department of Business
Development.

If you need additional information, feel free to contact me.

Thank you,

Robert Meyers
Executive Director

Original

Messag

From: jscrowell@onecrow.org mailto:jscrowell@onecrow.org]
Sent: Friday, October 31, 2003 2:16 PM
To: rmeyers®miami-dade . gov
Subject: written opinion for csbe certification

hello sir,

i am contacting you because my company has an application
under review by dbd for csbe certification.

i have been instructed to obtain a written opinion from your
department due to my previous employment with the Performing
Arts Center of Greater Miami. I am no longer employed by dade
county as of 09-24-03.

please call me if there are any questions or any additional
information is needed.

james s crowell
one crow inc

1


